
 

Updates to Meal Service as Weather Changes, Distance 
Learning Continues 
October 22, 2020 
 
Dear PPS Families, 
 
With the announcement that Portland Public Schools is extending Comprehensive Distance Learning 
through at least January 28, we want to make you aware of upcoming updates to our meal service as we 
adjust to the coming colder weather and shorter days. 
 
We will be pausing services at Clarendon, Sacajawea and Harriet Tubman Middle School due to low 
participation. The last day of service at these three locations will be Friday, October 30. Families who 
have been visiting these sites are encouraged to visit one of the other PPS meal sites close by or request 
home meal delivery.  
 
Starting November 2, our grab-and-go curbside serving locations will be open from 3 to 4:30 p.m. 
every Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Some schools might shift their serving location on campus to 
help keep employees dry and visible. To see the full list of meal sites, please visit the Nutrition Sites 
During Distance Learning website.  
 
Finally, we are re-opening access to home meal deliveries, a service for PPS families that are not near a 
meal site or need assistance accessing meals. To request meal delivery service, please complete the 
request form. We continue to assess the capacity of both the Nutrition Services and Transportation 
departments and will keep you apprised of any updates we make to our services. 
 
If you have any questions about our meal service, please contact us at nutritionservices@pps.net. Thank 
you! 
 
PPS Nutrition Services 
 

https://www.pps.net/fall2020meals
https://www.pps.net/fall2020meals
https://ppsk12.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1ZhC0SqMUGXU29f
https://ppsk12.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1ZhC0SqMUGXU29f
mailto:nutritionservices@pps.net

	Updates to Meal Service as Weather Changes, Distance Learning Continues

